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Comments: The 36CFR219.54(C)): the great Burn RAW reduction was very much appreciated and allowing

snowmobiles in Hoodoo , Williams lake,Blacklead Mt was long waited and sound RAW.  But leaving the rest of

the RAW closed to snowmobiling don't make sense. Fish lake area is my main concern especially when summer

motorized accessible is allowed. Snowmobiling is a very low impact sport. So I ask that you reconsider this part

of the RWA and let snowmobiling be allowed in the Fish Lake area. Thanks Alonzo


